
 

Dear Praying Friends, 

 Thank you all for your continued prayers for our deputation ministry and 

future church plant in Butte, Montana.  With October being our first full month of 

deputation, it was a busy month for us, with three mission conferences (two since our 

last letter), and then a meeting on the first of November.  With Thanksgiving and 

Christmas around the corner, we only have a couple more meetings scheduled this 

year, but praying that more will become available to us.  We are also starting to get 

some meetings filled in for next year. 

As we are still considered part time deputation, until we are at a support level 

sufficient for me to leave my job, we need more meetings, so we can raise our 

support and get to a full time level of meetings sooner than later.  Please pray that 

God will open the doors to allow this to occur in a timely manner.  I trust it will 

happen in God’s timing and we are waiting to see when that is. 

Luke 10:1 records:  “the Lord appointed other seventy also, and sent them two 

and two before his face into every city and place...”  We are praying that God would 

burden and call another family to go along side of us to assist in the ministry.  Please 

pray with us that God would provide who He desires to go with us. 

 I thank you for your continued support as we work toward what God has in 

store for us in this ministry of deputation.  We can’t wait to see how God moves on 

the hearts of individuals and churches for Christ!  The people of Butte need the 

Gospel.  This city is desperate for Jesus Christ!  Continue to pray with us as we go! 

Thank you to the following churches for hosting us recently: 

10/18 – 10/20 Tabernacle Baptist Church Salisbury, NC 
10/25 – 10/28 Lexwin Baptist Church Winston-Salem, NC 

11/1 Christian Baptist Church Linwood, NC 
 

Also, a special thank you to our new supporting churches: 

Amazing Grace Baptist Church Lexington, NC 
Lighthouse Baptist Church Welcome, NC 
 

In Christ, 

Dustin, Melissa, Devin, and Lydia Beck 
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